
 

 

HEATHFIELD SCHOOLS’ PARTNERSHIP 

1st October 2021 

Infants’ Telephone: 020 8894 4074                           Email: parents@heathfield-inf.richmond.sch.uk 

Juniors’ Telephone: 020 8894 3525                             Email: office@heathfield-jun.richmond.sch.uk 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Raza Class for having the best attendance in the Infants over the past two 
weeks and to Kumar, Shonibare and Wiltshire for the greatest attendance in Juniors.  

National Anthem Singing - Lord’s Cricket Ground 
Last Wednesday some of our Year 5 and 6 children were given the 
fantastic opportunity to visit Lord’s Cricket Ground. They had previ-
ously participated in the Dynamos Cricket Programme during the 

summer holidays. The 
children were filmed 
singing the National An-
them for the upcoming 
T20 Cricket World Cup. 
Tyrese explained, “First we had to sing the National 
Anthem and then we took a picture at the big ground 
and then we got to play in the nursery grounds. I 
thought it was a great experience.”  

Year 3 Trip to Marble Hill Playground 

Year 3 had a wonderful trip to Marble Hill Playcentre last 

Thursday. Kamil said “It was excellent! When I went on the 

high swing, I felt scared and thought I couldn’t do it but 

when I went on it, it was actually fun. The zipline was also 

scary when it went on a bump at the end and I nearly 

flipped over! My favourite thing was the high swing.” 

The Playcentre is open daily after school and on Saturdays. 
They are holding a Halloween Party on Saturday 30th Octo-
ber during the half term holiday. For more information and 
to book, please visit the following link:  

https://brilliantplay.co.uk/marble-hill-playcentres/ 

PTA News 

The 50/50 Club is back up and running. A letter with more details will come 

home in your child’s bag today. Please sign up by 15th October to be in with 

a chance for the first draw on Thursday 4th November.  

The PTA will soon be looking for volunteers to help with Twickenham Stadium Rugby Parking for 

three Saturday matches in November. Look out for more information which will follow next week. 

Pupil Voice 

Last week, children in Years 1 to 6 voted for their Pupil Voice representatives. One 

child from each class has been elected to represent the views of their class within 

the school. Aklema said she wanted to stand so she could “listen to everyone’s ide-

as and help around the school”. One of their first jobs is to help organise games on the 

playground. Congratulations to all our Pupil Voice representatives on their new appointments: 

Year 1 

Kaeden, Peyo 

Isla, Howell 

Samuel, Hergé 

Jessica, Disney 

Year 2 

Scarlett, McNish 

Liam, Raza 

Nishka,  

Mahlangu 

Year 3 

Ansh, Banksy 

Nathan, Kumar 

George, Kusama 

Jay Jay, Mackesy 

Year 4 

Nicole, Alma Thomas 

Emilia, Darlington 

Albert, Gormley 

Honey, McQueen 

Year 5 

Seren, Basquiat 

Masood, Lichtenstein 

Faisal, Murakami 

Aklema, Shonibare 

Year 6 

Henry, Askey 

Eliza, Marten 

William, Miro 

Ella M, Riley 

 

Blake 

Laison 

Wiltshire 

Maddie 
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Website: www.heathfieldschoolspartnership.org 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 5th October, 8.40am - Year 1: Disney Class Teddy Bear’s Breakfast 

Wednesday 6th October, 8.40am - Year 1: Howell Class Teddy Bear’s Breakfast 

Wednesday 6th October - Year 6 Dance Workshop and Junior Citizenship Day 

Thursday 7th October, 8.40am - Year 1: Peyo Class Teddy Bear’s Breakfast 

Thursday 7th October - Burger Day Lunch 

Friday 8th October, 8.40am - Year 1: Hergé Class Teddy Bear’s Breakfast 

Friday 8th October - Year 4 Roman Workshop 

Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th October  - Parents’ Evenings - book now via Scopay.com  

Tuesday 12th October, 9.10am and 2.30pm - Promoting Emotional Wellbeing Parent Workshop  

Tuesday 12th October - Author’s visit for Years 3 and 4 - Jennifer Bell and Alice Lickens  

Friday 15th October - Year 1 Chertsey Museum Toy Workshop 

Monday 18th October, 9.30am and 1.30pm - Nursery and Reception Tours - book at the infant office 

Tuesday 19th October, 9.10am and 2.30pm - Supporting Children Experiencing Anxiety Parent Workshop 

Monday 25th - Friday 29th October - Half Term (Sport4Kids Camp available, click here to book) 

Thursday 4th November - PTA Fireworks Extravaganza 

Thursday 25th November - Nasal Flu Vaccinations  

Heathfield Free Parkrun Challenge 2021 

Get fit, make friends and get house points! 

Hanworth Junior Parkrun is a FREE 2km event for junior runners (4-14 
years old) of all standards and takes place every Sunday at 9am in  
Hanworth Air Park Leisure Centre & Library, Uxbridge Road, TW13 5EG.  
 

As a school we have supported this great event for the last few years 
and our school is often the most represented there. This year we are 
encouraging children to attend by offering a house point for every 
week they run from the Sunday 10th October until Sunday 7th Novem-
ber. Then on Sunday 14th November, we are running a trip from school 
to the event with several teachers joining the children on the 2k run. 
Children will also receive certificates for attending.  
 

SO COME ALONG, ENJOY THE FUN! 
 

Taking part is easy, children just need to register in advance, please 
visit: https://www.parkrun.org.uk/hanworth-juniors/ The barcode you will be given can then be used for this 
weekly 2k run, or on any of the weekly 5k parkruns around the country.  

Mini Allotments 

Year 3 made mini allotments last week (using a washing up bowl and lettuce 

seeds) and also planted daffodil bulbs outside. This activity 

complimented the book Finn's Garden Friends they have 

been reading in English. The children then wrote instructions 

for how to create their own mini allotment. Zainab’s instruc-

tions, pictured right, impressed the Year 3 teachers so much 

she has won a prize which she will receive next week in as-

sembly. Well done Zainab! 

Tours of Nursery and Reception 

If you have a child who will be three or four years old by 1st September 
2022, you can apply for a place in our Nursery or Reception. We are offering 
tours of our Nursery and Reception every month between October and     
January 2022. Please click here for further information. A virtual tour is also 
available here.  
 

The closing date for applications for admission in September 2022 to Recep-
tion (and Year 3) is Saturday 15th January 2022. (The Nursery application deadline is later, 4th 
March 2022.) Online applications for Reception (and Year 3) should be made via eAdmissions: https://
www.eadmissions.org.uk Paper application forms for our Nursery are available from the Infant Office. 
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